
Reading


The children are all welcome to choose books from the class book corner to take home and read. We will aim to go to the library at least every other Tuesday to change books, so please ensure your child has their library books on a Tuesday as there is a limit to number of books that they can take out at any one time.





Computing


Our first topic for this term is ‘We are network engineers/We are communicators.’ This will link in with both our PSHCE topics. Our topic after half-term is ‘We are presenters’ and hopefully the children will be able to record their shadow puppet performances!








French


In French, we will be learning how to count to 12. We will then be learning the days of the week and the months of the year. At the end of the half term, we will start to look at the vocabulary for colours and after half-term we will use this to describe classroom objects.





History and Geography


This term we will be learning about the Celts. The children will be exploring the change from Stone Age to the Iron Age and the trade links that were established.


We will then be moving on to the Romans, learning about the Roman empire and its impact on Britain. The children will be exploring important figures from this era, including Julius Caesar and Boudica.








P.E.


P.E will be on a Tuesday with Miss Biltcliffe and Sports for all will be on a Wednesday with Mr Watt. In PE we will continue to work on our badminton skills and will then be doing dance for the rest of the term, including our Oompa Loompa dance. Sports for all lessons will be Netball.


Children will need a named P.E.bag and kit to be kept in school- if girls are wearing tights they will need to keep a pair of socks with their P.E. kit. Long hair must be tied back and ear-rings removed.





Homework


Homework is given out on a Friday to be returned on the following Wednesday.


It will be displayed on the year 3 web page.


Spellings are given out on Fridays and tested the following Friday in phonics lessons.





Music


In music, we will be looking at the Oompa Loompa songs and dances from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. We will be creating our own versions of these in lessons. We will then be continuing with Sing Up which the children are already familiar with.
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Diary date - Year 3 sharing worship will be on Wednesday 28th January at 10:45am! 





R.E.


In R.E. the children will be exploring 


our key question this half term – ‘Is a Jewish child free to choose how to live?’ We will be looking at the rules we have in place at school and home and why we have them. We will also be exploring whether we need these rules or not.


In the second half term, our key question will be ‘Does Easter make sense without Passover?’








PSHCE


Year three will exploring the theme of keeping safe. This will also link into our Computing lessons, thinking about use of the internet and keeping secure passwords.


In the second half term the children will be discussing communication and participation within and outside of school.








Literacy


Our English teaching will follow the Talk for Writing method, allowing the children to become fully familiar with a story to enable them to then adapt the story line, before inventing their own stories.  We are starting our term with the book ‘Horton Hears a Who!’  We will then be moving on to explore Roald Dahl as an author. As a class we will read ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ and in our guided reading groups we will be reading other Roald Dahl books. The children will all read as part of a group with either Miss Biltcliffe or Mr Watt once a week but it is vital they continue to read at home daily. The children will also have daily phonics lessons and the spellings they have as homework will reflect the week’s learning in phonics. 








Maths


In mathematics the children will be counting and partitioning numbers, looking at properties of shapes, fractions, money and measurements. The children will be encouraged to use number bonds to 10, 20 and 100 to help them work out calculations. They will be exploring a variety of strategies to add and subtract, multiply and divide successfully and then applying these skills in word problems. The children will be learning and using times tables at school. There will be a mental maths lesson every Wednesday with Mr Watt.


Homework will be linked to the strategies covered during the week. 





Science


The children will be learning about light and reflections in our first topic this term ‘Mirror, Mirror.’ We will be exploring light sources, how we can change the direction of light, and how shadows are created. As part of D.T, the children will be creating shadow puppets and performing their own story. Our second topic is called ‘how does your garden grow?’ We will be looking at plants, parts of plants and processes that take place.











